
 

Music Teachers' Association of New South Wales — Illawarra Branch 

Illawarra Branch 
ABN 26 655 484 795 

Denise Heriot (Branch President) 

P O Box 158 

Keiraville 2500 

10th December 2014 

Email: Illawarra@musicnsw.com.au 

Mob: 0411 776 425 

NOTICE OF 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Dear Members, 

The AGM for the Illawarra Branch will be held on: 

2pm, Sunday 22nd February 2015 
Cedars Christian College, Waples Rd, Farmborough Heights, (Leadership Centre). 

2pm– Our President, Dr Rita Crews OAM, will present a topic of interest: 

‘MTA NSW 2015: Now and Beyond’. 

Followed by the AGM 

All positions will be declared vacant: 

Job description/s can be obtained by contacting myself. Please note, only financial 
members of the MTA NSW are eligible for nomination to these positions. (Membership 
renewal due on 1st January 2015.) Please forward any nominations to the address above at 
least two weeks prior to the meeting, closing Friday, 6th February 2015. See the enclosed 
form.  

Our 2014 committee would welcome volunteers willing to take on responsibility for the running 
of our Branch as we presently operate with a very small number of members. If your interest 
is administration, photography or hospitality etc, we would be most appreciative of your skills. 
The committee meets 4-6 times per year. We may have discussions online to include 
committee members who are unable to meet in person. 

I would appreciate an RSVP for the AGM, to have an idea of numbers attending. 

Looking forward to seeing you on this day. 

Kind Regards, 

Denise Heriot (Illawarra Branch President) 

• President 

• Vice President 

• Treasurer  

• Minute Secretary  

 

• Publicity Officer  

• Catering Officer  
• Workshop Coordinator 
• Concert Coordinator, W’gong 
• Concert Coordinator, Nowra 


